
GRACE MANOR FAMILY COUNCIL 
Working together to improve quality of care and life for residents 

 

We invite you to our next council meeting via zoom! 
 

Dear Grace Manor Families and Friends, 
 
Please join us for our next Family Council Meeting via Zoom on Tuesday December 7, 
2021 at 2:00pm.  
 
The agenda was shared out to our email list on November 22.  It is also posted on the 
HCH website. HCH Zoom is inviting you to a scheduled Zoom meeting. 
 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81743019275?pwd=ejd0ZlNSVlFTRnVES1lLcUQ0dnRSUT0
9 
 
Meeting ID: 817 4301 9275 
Passcode: 1234 
One tap mobile 
+14388097799,,81743019275#,,,,*1234# Canada 
  
We hope to see you there. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Michelle van Beusekom – Chair 
Maria Tandoc – Co-chair 
Vitina La Mantia - Treasurer 
Angie McCrae – Secretary 
 

Want to learn more about Grace Manor Family Council? 
Contact us at:  gracemanorbramptonfc@gmail.com 

 
GM Family Council is an autonomous group made up of families and friends 

 of Grace Manor Residents 


